
 

Dafra Pharma walks marathon for Africa 

At Dafra Pharma, we are pretty serious about health. But we also don’t neglect our social 
responsibility. Both come together in a wonderful project we are supporting, called “Watafrik”.  
 
What?  
 
“Watafrik” is a non-profit organization that aims to provide healthy water for the poorest 
populations in Africa. To collect money for this good cause, Dafra Pharma’s employees are invited 
to partake in the “Marathon for Africa”.  
 
The aim? To find as many sponsors as they possibly can - family, friends, colleagues, … - and 
engage in a 42 kilometer walk. To make even more money, we are also selling pizzas and pasta. 
To top it all off, Dafra Pharma will double the total amount collected, when the challenge is 
completed.  
 

Building a bridge between Belgium and Africa 
Dafra Pharma has always felt a strong connection with the African continent. That’s why for our 
20 year anniversary we are building a virtual bridge between Turnhout (our Belgian headquarters) 
and Maputo (Mozambique, Africa).  
 

 
 
All Dafra Pharma co-workers are motivated to help build the bridge by walking a few miles before 
and after work. Everything went according to plan (and our activity trackers didn’t fail us!). Our 
24,566 kilometer expedition has been completed at the end of September.  
 
It’s great to see how projects such as these raise awareness for the situation in Africa, while also 
boosting team morale. Needless to say, we are proud of all our employees.  


